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You are receiving this email from Heavrin-Brown Consultants because you are a valued client. To ensure that you continue 
to receive emails from us, add info@heavrinbrown.com to your address book today. If you haven't done so already, click to 
confirm your interest in receiving email campaigns from us. To no longer receive our emails, click to unsubscribe.

Wisdom from your Webmaster
 11 April 2005  

 

Dear David, 

It is important for me to keep you apprised of information that is crucial to 
performing business online in a safe and productive manner. So, I have created 
this newsletter, that I will publish occasionally, to inform you of issues that I 
feel are important in your day to day dealings on the internet. 

Microsoft Security Bulletin Advance Notification 

You should be aware on April 12, 2005, 
(tomorrow), the Microsoft Security 
Response Center is planning to release 
eleven security updates. 

5 Microsoft Security Bulletins affecting 
Microsoft Windows. Critical. Some of 
these updates will require a restart.  
1 Microsoft Security Bulletin affecting 
Microsoft Office. Critical. These 
updates will not require a restart.  
1 Microsoft Security Bulletin affecting MSN Messenger. Critical. These 
updates may require a restart.  
1 Microsoft Security Bulletin affecting Microsoft Exchange. Critical. 
These updates will not require a restart. 

In addition, Microsoft will release: 

An updated version of the Microsoft Windows Malicious Software 
Removal Tool on Windows Update and the Download Center. Note that 
this tool will NOT be distributed using Software Update Services (SUS).  
2 NON-SECURITY High-Priority Updates for Windows on the Windows 
Update site. These will be distributed to Software Update Services and 
are not required to install the security updates.  

To sign up for the Microsoft Security Notification Service, follow this link.  

 



 

 

To learn more about the Microsoft Software Update Services (SUS), follow this link.  

Remember, it's good practice to always think before you click when there's any 
question in your mind about an e-mail. Safe is always preferable to sorry. We 
at Heavrin-Brown Consultants are here to answer any questions you might 
have... no matter how large or small. YOU are the reason we are here.  

All the best,  

 
David Heavrin-Brown 
Heavrin-Brown Consultants  

email: dave@heavrinbrown.com  
phone: 734.327.4125  
web: http://www.heavrinbrown.com  
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